
1

Anna Wynn

From: Elizabeth Burdick
Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2024 1:31 PM
To: Anna Wynn
Subject: FW: Comment on GFI Public Hearing
Attachments: PH Response 12.18.24.docx

Anna, Please add both the below email and the letter from Deborah Edwards as public comment 
exhibits.  TY.  
 
Regards,  
Liz Burdick 
Director of Land Use & Planning  
Town of Ledyard 
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339 
Telephone: (860) 464-3215 ~ Email: planner@ledyardct.org 
TOWN HALL HOURS: MON-THURS, 7:30AM – 4:45PM  

 
From: Deborah K <whistldyxc@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2024 12:54 PM 
To: Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardct.org> 
Subject: Comment on GFI Public Hearing 
 
Good afternoon, 
I am submitting the attached letter to be included for the record with the GFI Public Hearing. Also, the 
minutes of last week's hearing (Dec. 12th) do not include the presentation made by the GFI public 
relations firm and should be corrected. Additionally, given that the minutes do reflect times when there 
were public outbursts, I am requesting they also reflect the outburst of residents who still wished to 
speak when the Chair closed the hearing for the evening at 10:50pm. It can be found right before your 
instruction about further comments to be submitted in writing. 
Thank you. 
 
Deborah Edwards 
30 Bluff Road West GF 


